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MEETING OF TALLAGHT AREA COMMITTEE (1)

Monday 15th January 2007
QUESTION NO. 4
QUESTION:   Councillor Joe Neville
To ask the Manager to have arranged a count of missing trees in the New Bawn/Seskin View area and can this issue be a headed item at the next relevant Council Meeting?
REPLY:

It is planned to give particular attention to the matter of tree planting and pruning in the New Bawn / Seskin View area under the 2007/08 Arboricultural Programme.  
A preliminary assessment of the area has identified a number of suitable sites for tree planting.  Some locations where trees have previously been removed and thus perceived as “missing” may not automatically be suitable for replanting primarily for reasons of proximity to public lighting columns or other services or the resident may not wish to have a tree planted.  
A more detailed assessment of the tree planting requirement in the area will be undertaken over the coming months and a list of proposed locations for planting will be presented to the Tallaght Area Committee as part of the 2007/08 Arboricultural Programme in the autumn.
